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MEDIA STATEMENT 

12 February  2016 

UKM OFFERS COOPERATION IN STEM AND HELPING AUTISTIC CHILDREN 

Pauh Putra, 12 February – Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia (UKM) held a 

visit to Universiti Malaysia Perlis (UniMAP) and the state of Perlis to 

establish a cooperation between the two universities today. 

The visiting delegation which consisted of UKM Deputy Vice Chancellor 

Research and Innovation Dato’ Prof Dr Mazlim Mokhtar, Deputy Vice 

Chancellor Industry & Community Partnerships Dato’ Prof Dr Imran Ho 

Abdullah, deans and UKM heads of departments were greeted by UniMAP 

Deputy Vice Chancellor Student Affairs and Alumni (HEPA) Prof Madya Dr 

Mohd Foad Sakdan. 

In conjunction with the visit, UKM wished to establish a cooperation with 

UniMAP to help people with autism considering UKM has its own laboratory 

which studies autism and also offers a diploma course in autism. 

Besides autism cooperation, UKM also agreed to cooperate with UniMAP to 

study the reason for the decline in Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics (STEM) among school children. 

The discussion was also attended by UniMAP deans and heads of 

departments after UKM was brought to visit of the Tuanku Syed Faizuddin 

Putra Library (PTSFP) here. 
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